
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

REGION III 
2056 WESTINGS AVENUE, SUITE 400 

NAPERVILLE, IL 60563-2657 

April 22, 2025 

Michael Hutcheson 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Union Electric Company dba Ameren Missouri 
1901 Chouteau Ave. 
P.O. Box 66149 
Mail Code 602  
St. Louis, MO 63103 

SUBJECT: ADMINISTRATIVE CLOSURE OF AMENDMENT REQUEST DATED SEPTEMBER 
6 2024 FOR UNION ELECTRIC COMPANY DBA AMEREN MISSOURI, NRC LICENSE NO. 

24-02020-08

Dear RSO Hutcheson: 

This letter concerns the administrative closure of amendment request dated September 6, 2024, for 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) License No. 24-02020-08. Your amendment request is 
available electronically from the Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) at Accession No. ML24284A253. 

Based on review and completion of your subsequent termination request, the amendment 
request for your NRC license is no longer applicable, and as such, cannot be completed. 
Accordingly, the amendment request has been administratively closed. 

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice and Procedure," a copy of 
this letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public 
Document Room or from the NRC’s ADAMS, accessible from the NRC Web site at 
https://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 

Sincerely, 

Keith Lassman 
Health Physicist 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 24-02020-08 
Docket No. 030-32690 
Control No. 643536 
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